
 

 

SPS Joint Loss Management Committee 

December 12, 2013 MINUTES 
 

1. Motion and acceptance of September 2013 minutes passed unanimously. 

2. Group reviewed the past 3 month accidents/injuries. 

3. Some discussion on recent Global Harmonization System (GHS) training 

taking place around campus.  

4. Group had some discussion on committee membership. A change in a few 

memberships is underway and we will have a few new faces next meeting. 

5. CPR training is underway around campus. Initial emails are out and 

response has been good. 

6. Some discussion on what had been advertised as an AED “recall” which 

involved our Phillips Heartstart models. Not a recall at all, instead a re-

enforcement of current information regarding a trouble alarm. Should the 

machine beep in a series of three successive beeps, the machine shall be 

taken out of service immediately, and the manufacturer should be contacted. 

7. Open discussion. 

8. Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Next meeting: March 27, 2014@ 0930, The Lowest 


